
     There are many things happening in the Yuma County Treasurer’s. The tax collection season is 

wrapping up and we are 95.64% collected as of July 17th.  Delinquent notices were sent out at the 

beginning of July and the remaining payments are beginning to come in.   

     If you own a mobile home or pay personal property taxes on your business we will be requiring 

certified funds for those payment beginning on August 14th.  The advertising list for all unpaid mobile 

homes and personal property will be sent to the papers on September 1st and the publication will run on 

September 13th and 14th.   

    If you still owe taxes on real property, including severed minerals, we will be requiring certified funds 

for payment beginning September 1st.  The advertising list for all unpaid real property and severed 

minerals will be sent to the newspapers September 29th and will be published for three consecutive 

weeks in the official county paper, The Yuma Pioneer, on October 12th, 19th, and 26th.  The publication 

will also run for one week on October 11th, in the Wray Gazette. The delinquent list will be available at 

yumacounty.net on the Treasurer’s home page.  

     All remaining delinquent mobile homes will be distrained the week of October 9th.  Delinquent 

personal property businesses will also be visited and may be distrained at that time.   

     The 2017 Tax Lien Sale will be an internet auction and the dates are November 6th through November 

8th.  The auction website is www.zeusauction.com.   Bidder registration will begin on October 16th and 

will close on November 3rd.  The auction opens at 8:00 a.m. on November 6th and will close at 5:00 p.m. 

on November 8th.  There will be some bidder training available a couple of weeks before the sale.  Please 

check the county website for the dates and times.  Mobile homes will NOT be sold on the internet sale.  

They will be sold in the Treasurer’s office beginning at 10:30 a.m. on November 8th.   

   If you have any questions regarding your delinquent taxes or questions concerning the tax lien sale 

please contact the Treasurer’s office at 970.332.4965.   

   The Treasurer’s office will be closed on September 20th and 21st to allow staff to attend the annual 

training symposium.   


